
 

 

 
  

 

 

4 March 2020 

Dear Mambourin Community Members, 

Re: Coronavirus – flexi-choices and WAM 

Some parents and carers have asked whether the conronavirus will impact upon our 

ability to get out into the community with our flexi-choices and WAM programs. 

The health and wellbeing of our community members is our top priority and we will be 

closely monitoring all health advice issued by the Department of Health and Human 

Services (DHHS). 

Today the DHHS released the following statement: 

At the present time, because there is no evidence of transmission in the community in 
Victoria, you should continue to go about your daily life and travel and work or study as 
normal. This includes continuing to use public transport, cars, taxis, hire cars, 
ridesharing, cycling or walking in public places. 

Based on this we will continue to run all activities as usual. We will ensure that everyone 

practices good hand hygiene when out and about in the community. 

We will keep you up to date should we need to make any changes to our programs as 

further advice is issued by DHHS. If you have any concerns or questions please feel free 

to contact us on: 9731 9200 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Narelle Macvean and Tina Mason 

Flexi Choices Coordinators 


